
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

will be held by the 

Greenlee County Planning and Zoning Commission 
on Wednesday July 1, 2020 at 6:00 PM 

and held by the 

Greenlee County Board of Supervisors 
on Tuesday, July 7, 2020 at 8:00 AM 

in the 
Second Floor Conference Room of the Greenlee County Courthouse Annex 

253 Fifth Street, Clifton, Arizona 

To consider the following: 

• A request by David and Julie Woodall to change the zoning district of Parcel Number 
300-57-001C from RU-36 (rural, minimum lot area 36 acres) to SR-12 (single 
residential, minimum lot area 12,000 square feet) 

• A request by Freedom Building & Restoration LLC to change the zoning district of 
Parcel Number 300-57-001D from RU-36 (rural, minimum lot area 36 acres) to SR-
12 (single residential, minimum lot area 12,000 square feet) 

 

Parcels 300-57-001C and 300-57-001D are bounded on the south by the Greenlee County Golf and 
Country Club golf course and on the north by Fairway Drive. 

All persons seeking additional information, wishing to testify or wishing to submit written testimony 
with respect to the above matters are encouraged to attend the public hearings or to contact the Greenlee 
County Planning & Zoning office located on the second floor of the Greenlee County Courthouse, 253 Fifth 
Street, Clifton, Arizona.  Telephone 928-865-4762.  Email planning@greenlee.az.gov  Mailing address PO 
Box 908, Clifton, AZ  85533. 

Accommodations for persons with disabilities should be requested 72 hours in advance by calling 928-
865-4762. 

The dates, times and locations of Greenlee County Board of Supervisors meetings are subject to change.  
Please verify meeting details by calling 928-865-2072, emailing planning@greenlee.az.gov or visiting 
greenlee.az.gov 

ALL PERSONS entering the Greenlee County Courthouse and Annex ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR MASKS! If 
you fail to do so, you will be asked to leave the building and return with an appropriate mask or face 
covering. IF YOU ARE SICK, IF YOU HAVE A FEVER, COUGH, OR DIFFICULTY BREATHING, PLEASE DO 
NOT ENTER THE BUILDNIG! 


